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The Permanent Mission of the Sultanate of Oman to the United Nations Office and Other
International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the United
Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and with reference to the Note Verbale
ref. TESPRDD/HRESIS/PH/LWILGI dated 23 October 2017 relating to the Human Rights
Resolution on the right of everyone to the enjoyment of the highest attainable standard of
physical and mental health in the implementation of the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable
Developement, has the honour to affach the feedback of the Omani authorities in relation to
this issue.

The Permanent Mission of the Sultanate of Oman avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human RighiJthe usrrrurc.s of its
highest consideration. ., fu=r*
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